
Whole School
Attendance:

95.5%

Monday 29th January CHOIR today as session is cancelled tomorrow 30/01/24

Tuesday 30th January Road safety workshops

Thursday 1st February Lunar New Year Dance workshops - all classes

Monday 5th - 9th February Children’s Mental Health Week

Wednesday 7th February ***Hopscotch and Art Club Cancelled - staff training***

Week beginning Monday 5th
February Celebrating Asian culture week/ Lunar New Year

Friday 9th February Wear red day in celebration of the lunar new year

Monday 12th - Friday 16th February Half Term

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

Before Christmas you may remember the Round up talked about ‘Studybugs’ an online
management system to monitor attendance that we are piloting this year.  It is a
secure and efficient system that not only provides us with robust data regarding
attendance but it is also a way that you can easily report your child’s absence to us.
It’s intergrated with our system so we know right away if your child is unaccounted
for, it is quick and easy to register and it automatically reminds you to keep us posted.

If you haven’t already, please get the free Studybugs app, or register on the
Studybugs website, and use it to tell us whenever your child’s ill and unable to
attend school.

Get the app or register now (https://studybugs.com/about/parents)

w/e 26.01.24

This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Year 1 AND Year 6!
Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                        92.0%
Year 1                              98.5%
Year 2                              91.1%
Year 3                              92.4%
Year 4                              96.7%
Year 5                              97.1%
Year 6                              99.3%

Up coming datesAnd finally...

Reception lend a hand!
When our Reception class read the Little Red Hen and found out all the animals

would not help make bread, Hen asked ‘who will help me make the bread?’
Reception replied ‘we will!’ So today the class has been a hive of excitement with

groups making bread and waiting in anticipation for it to rise and then bake.

Year 2 travel into London!
Year 2 didn’t let a rainy Tuesday get in
their way of a great trip to London this

week.  As part of their history topic they
visited the Florence Nightingale Museum to
learn all about her life including some very
interesting facts.  They found out she had
a pet owl called Athena, several tortoises

and owned over 60 cats!

https://studybugs.com/about/parents

